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Bank of Åland Plc to decrease prime rate

The Bank of Åland Plc (Ålandsbanken Abp) has decided to decrease its prime rate by 0.35 percentage
points, from 3.25 per cent to 2.90 per cent. The basis for this decision is decreasing market interest
rates. The change goes into effect on October 29, 2024.
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